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Greetings Sir Knights,

Let’s welcome in 2023.

January 14th will see the first of our multi-candidates Orders. St. John’s Commandery #3 will perform
the Illustrious Order of the Red Cross. Invitations have been sent to all Commanderies.

Invitations and meal reservations for our annual sessions will be sent out this month. I look forward to
meeting with you in Bar Harbor. We have negotiated great prices for the banquets ($47.00) and lunches
($27.00). These prices include cost of the meal, taxes and gratuity. Rooms rates have also been
negotiated. Check with your recorder for information. We have invited a vendor to attend the session.

I look forward to traveling and seeing all our Sir Knights.

In knightly service,
SK Steven E Gibbons, REGC
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